
ANS Notes

NAMES TENTH ANNIVERSARY VOLUME

The journal Names, celebrating is tenth anniversary in 1962,
invites papers, preferably shorter contributions (up to eight pages
each), for its T\1archand June 1962 issues from members as well as
friends of the American Name Society and from fellow-onomato-
logists abroad. The deadline for sending in such papers is set for
December 31, 1961, and the issues will appear in the spring and
summer 1962.

ANS ANNUAL MEETING

Chicago, December 29-30, 1961

Program Chairman: Jack A. Dabbs, 1011 Edgemont, Bryan, Texas
Chairman of Local Arrangements; Elsdon C. Smith, 322 Sherman
Avenue, Evanston, Illinois.

The ANS dinner at the Palmer House, Room 17, Friday, De-
cember 29, at 6: 00 p.m. Cost $5.54 per plate. Please make checks
payable to Elsdon C. Smith (address above).

Reading of papers: Saturday, December 30, from 9:00 a.m. to
3:30 p.m.

NAME INTERESTS AND PROJECTS OF THE MEl\fBERSHIP

In the invitation leaflet. for the enrollment of new members in the
American Name Society there stands the following remark: "If you
are especially interested in any particular branch of the subject or
are engaged in a research project, please indicate." Indeed, it is
important to know of the extent and the variety of onomastic inter-
ests of our mernbership, for these interests constitute the strength of
onomatology at present; in addition, the early knowledge of the
various projects in progress is mutually advantageous both to the
one conducting a project and to those who are interested in writing
monographs, dissertations, and articles on details touching on the
same subject. I suggest that every old and new member communicate
his personal interests in names to our Secretary. D. J. G.
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